
 
 
 

The Amberley Village Human Rights Commission promotes our community as an 
inclusive and welcoming neighborhood for all of its residents, businesses and 
visitors.  Our new “Amberley Welcomes You” sign campaign is designed to 
increase the Village profile as a welcoming, open and vibrant community, and you 
can help! 
 

The following dates are recommended for displaying your sign on your property, 
but out of the public right of way.  The sign can be placed in your yard as early as 
48 hours prior to the target date and should be displayed up to 48 hours following 
each event. 
•   Ice Cream Social 
•   One Stop Drop 
•   Election Day 
•   Arbor Day 
•    Annual Bike Safety Fair  
•    Other special events or occasions as indicated on the HRC page of the 
Amberley Village website   and the monthly Village E-News (sign up at 
amberleyvillage.org) 
 
 
 
 
 


